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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

28th March 2025 

Dear Waverton Families,  

Y2 Football 

Children in year 2 attended a local football competition. Both teams played very well 

and had a brilliant time. The girls team made it all the way to the final and brought the  

silver trophy back to school. 

Well done everyone. 

 

Cross Country 

This week, our KS2 Cross Country team took part in a Cheshire competition, 

representing our school with enthusiasm and determination. We are incredibly proud 

of their efforts.  

 

School Lunch Price Rise 
From the 1st April, our school meal provider, Dolce, will be increasing the cost of a school 

meal to cover wage and food costs. The new price will be £3.03 per meal. Please note that 

meals for children in Reception and Key Stage 1 will continue to be covered by the Universal 

Free School Meals Scheme. 

Moving forward, the school will be exploring alternative providers to ensure we secure the 

best value for money. 

 

School Parliament  

This week, our School Parliament visited the supermarket to spend money generously 

donated at Harvest time for the Food Bank. The children carefully selected a variety 

of essential items to help support those in need in our community.  

Thank you to everyone who contributed. 
 
 

 

 



Eid Celebrations 

We had a wonderful time celebrating Eid this week and learning about its many 

traditions. The children enjoyed exploring the significance of the festival and taking 

part in various activities - it was a fantastic experience for everyone. A big thank you 

to the families that provided a variety of foods for both the children and staff. 

 

Easter Plans 

Parents of Reception and KS1 children are welcome to join us for our KS1 Easter 

Bonnet parade at 2.00pm on Thursday 3rd April - tea and coffee provided afterwards.  

If your child would like to take part, please send them into school with a decorated 

Easter bonnet on Wednesday 2nd April. 

 

We will also hold a KS2 decorated egg competition, which can be brought into school 

on Wednesday 2nd April.   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Cartwright 


